
From: GRANT Michael
To: "Irion Sanger"; "jordan@mrg-law.com"; "wendy@mcd-law.com"
Cc: JONES Jason W; MENZA Candice
Subject: UM 1940
Date: Friday, April 27, 2018 1:30:15 PM

I just received word that Staff is planning to take PGE’s avoided cost update filing to the May 22
Public Meeting. 
 
I will work with the Complainants and PGE next week to schedule appropriate proceedings to
address the requested injunctive relief prior to the May 22 Public Meeting.
 
 
Michael Grant
Chief Administrative Law Judge
Public Utility Commission of Oregon Public Utility Commission
(503) 378-6102
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